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January 26, 2021 

 

Gary L. Steen 

Fountain Mutual Irrigation Company 

P.O. Box 75292 

Colorado Springs, CO 80970 

 

 RE: Big Johnson Reservoir, File No. M-2020-028, Approval of 111(1)(b) Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit 

 

Mr. Steen:  

 

On January 26, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your 111(1)(b) 

Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application for the Big Johnson Reservoir. 

 

The amount of the financial warranty set by the Division for this operation is $6,003.00. The Division 

received a financial warranty in the amount of $75,000.00 with the Application. Therefore, no additional 

financial warranty is required to be submitted in order for the Division to issue the permit. The notice of 

permit issuance will be sent to you under separate cover. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Tim Cazier, DRMS 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

 Sara Stevenson-Benn, DRMS 
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